Acklin, Tim

From: croraff@charter.net

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:40 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Item # 19 Lighting for Tennis Courts on Green Island

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Mr. Tim Acklin,

| support the proposal to light the new tennis courts being constructed on

Green Island next year. There is a sizable group of us tennis players who are

not able to play tennis between 8 AM and 5 PM either due to work commitments

or to medical/physical reasons. The addition of lighting will extend the hours

that tennis will be able to be played on these courts. It will also make it a destination
for groups because there are so few lighted courts in the city that can handle team or
group play outside of the hours between 8 AM and 7 PM.

| hope that this item is given the support that enhances the investment already made
by the city in the development of the Green Island tennis complex. It will also facilitate
use agreements between the University, Aquinas, the Coulee Region Tennis Association
and other less formally organized groups.

Catherine Roraff
1649 Park Avenue
La Crosse, WI 54601



